

## Wigan Safeguarding Children Partnership Update Staff Changes

## **Dear Partners**

We just wanted to make you aware of a couple of changes in staff for key roles within the Safeguarding Children Partnership.

A number of you will be aware that Glynis Williams – Service Lead for Childrens Safeguarding has now left Wigan Local Authority to pursue a new and exciting career.

Glynis will be replaced in the Service Lead Role by Natalie Hadwin who currently works for Wirral Local Authority, it is anticipated she will be joining us in April 2024.

Jan Higgins Business Manager for the Wigan Safeguarding Children Partnership will be retiring on 31<sup>st</sup> March 2024 and this role will be filled by Joanne Stephenson who currently works for Buckinghamshire Safeguarding Children Board. Joanne will join the team in the Business Unit on 8<sup>th</sup> April 2024.

Whilst wishing Jan and Glynis all the best we want to extend a very warm welcome to both new starters and we look forward to working with them in the future.